
Communities Of Everglades Disaster Recovery 

Elevating Homes Program (EHP) 

What is  the Elevating Homes Program (EHP)? 

EHP is a program  that is being implemented by the Communities of Ever-

glades Disaster Recovery, Inc. (CEDR) a 501 (C)(3) non-profit with funding 

from the Community Foundation of Collier County and the State of Florida.   

The Elevating Homes Program is intended  to fund the elevation of homes 

in Everglades City, Chokoloskee and Plantation Island for low to moderate 

income  homeowners that were affected by Hurricane Ian. 

Who is eligible to apply? 

All single family homeowners within the service area that experienced 

damage due to Hurricane Ian are encouraged to submit a pre-application.  

Submission of a pre-application does not guarantee service through EHP. 

The pre-application period is open from March 15th through 

April 15th.  

Pre-application forms are available at Everglades City Hall at the Water 

Utilities Office or  request a pre-application via email: 

cedrvoad@gmail.com 


